
City of Grand Junction. Colorado 81501 
250 North Fifth St., 303 243-2633 

October 20, 1978 

Fruitvale Sanitation District 
2887 North Avenue 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Dear Sirs: 

The City of Grand Junction, as well as many of the other sewer 
districts in the area, is contemplating the purchase of a sewer Tv 
inspection system to inspect new sewers and problem areas in old 
sewers within the many districts of the valley wide sewer program. 
The total estimated cost of this sewer TV inspection unit is around 
$11,000 to $12,000. Many of the other sanitation districts within 
the valley have contributed sums from $2000 to $2500 towards the 
purchase of this TV camera from their projected 1979 budgets. We 
hereby request that your board consider joining with these districts 
and with the City in the purchase of this TV unit so that it would 
be available to inspect sewer lines within your system. 

The TV unit would be maintained and stored with the City Engineering 
Department and would be available along with an operator from the 
City Engineering Department when TV inspections were necessary in 
your district. In other words, the City would man the TV equip-
ment with at least one man at all times when it is in operation and 
take care of any maintenance required on the TV camera. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to let me know. 
would be happy to meet with you on this subject. 

Sincerely, 

/7) 

Duane R. Je 	, P.E. 
City Engineer4Jtilities 

DRJ/hm 
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